
Did You Know Ketchup Ice Cream Was Once 
Made At Baskin Robbins?

Monday, 2:44 PM

Dear Friend,

Can you believe that? I guess stranger things have happened…and there are 10 other “believe it or 
not” facts I dug up for you to ask your friends. But first let me tell you…

Here’s what we were up to last month…

Doreen and I celebrated out 25th wedding anniversary 
on September 20th. We went to the Grand Hotel at Mackinac
Island in Michigan’s Upper Peninsula. (We are pictured with 
Radford and Debbie Tarry of Tyler, Texas – friends we 
made while on the ferry to the island. They were also 
celebrating their 25th anniversary – three years late!) It was 
an amazing get-away on this historic island where motor 
vehicles are prohibited. The main modes of transportation 
are horse and carriage and bicycles. Of course, I took my 
camera and snapped some great photos. See page one of the 
newsletter for a great shot of a gull in flight. There are other 
photos on my web site (www.spectralight.com) on the Photo 
of the Week pages. The first photo is posted for the week of 
August 22, 2005.

In studio news, I’d like to give special thanks to Patrick 
Buckwald who referred Tim Thompson (his nephew) to us 
to for his senior portraits. I did Patrick’s senior portraits in 
1989. To thank Patrick for the referral, we’re sending him a 
$25.00 gift certificate to the ever popular Tony K’s 

Restaurant in Berea and a $25.00 portrait gift certificate.

Finally, I want you to know you can call me for any reason.  Please let me know if you have a friend, 
family member, coworker or neighbor who likes your portrait or wants one like it. 

I truly appreciate your friendship and referrals. 

With warm regards,

Mark and Doreen Madere
SpectraLight Photography

P.S. Would you like to win a $50.00 transferable family portrait gift certificate (you can use it yourself or 
give it to a friend)… or two FREE rounds of mini golf at Swings-N-Things? Check out the trivia question 
on page four of the newsletter and call us with your answer.

P.P.S. In light of the Hurricane Katrina disaster, we’ve added the American Red Cross to our list of 
organizations we now support when you have your family portrait or high school senior portrait taken by 
us. Please see the article on page two of the newsletter for more information.


